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6th January 2023 
 

Music Celebration 2023 
Invitation to perform 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are planning for our annual Music Celebration to take place on the evenings of Monday 27th and 
Tuesday 28th March 2023. 

Choir and orchestra members will be expected to attend and perform on both evenings. We will also be 
holding auditions this term for our Concert Singers group, who will perform on both evenings. 

If your child learns to play an instrument in school, their teacher will let them know if they think they are 
ready to perform at the concert. Those children will perform on either the Monday or Tuesday evening. 
We will confirm which evening they will perform at the beginning of Term 4. 

If your child learns to play a musical instrument outside of school or has singing lessons, and they 
would like to perform in our concert, please complete the form below. We are not sure at present how 
many “acts” we will be able to include, so we cannot guarantee at this point that we will be able to 
include everyone who applies. However, those acts that don’t make it to the whole school concert will 
be able to show their pieces to their class. 

Children who apply will be asked to send in an audition performance, filmed at home, by the end of 
Term 3, 10th February. If that is not possible, we can arrange for them to audition in school on Tuesday 
7th February. The audition will help us to plan a balanced programme, with a range of instruments and 
a range of abilities. 

If we have too many to choose from, we may give preference to older children who have not performed 
in one of our concerts before, as they may not get another chance before they leave primary school. 

HERE IS THE LINK TO THE FORM 

We recommend that you speak to their teacher before choosing a piece. It should be a piece that they 
are able to play confidently all the way through. 

Kind regards, 

Adam Barber 

Headteacher 
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